
Fair Seeks Sheep Superintendent 
 
The Gratiot County Fair for Youth is seeking a qualified person to serve as our fair’s volunteer sheep 
superintendent starting after the 2025 fair.  Candidates should be organized, have basic knowledge of 
how a fair sheep show runs, and, most importantly, interact well with youth exhibitors, volunteers and 
parents.  As a small animal superintendent the selected person will: 
 

• Serve on the fair’s Small Animal Committee as a voting member 

• Complete a criminal history check as dictated by GCFFY policy 

• Work with the fair office to get ready for fair 

• Check-in sheep projects 

• Introduce themselves to sheep exhibitors 

• Set up the sheep show 

• Prepare sheep exhibits for the showmanship sweepstakes 

• Work with exhibitors and volunteers to clean-up barn after the fair 
 

Applications are available on the fair’s website and are due to the fair office.  Contact the fair office with 
any questions at info@gcffy.org or (989) 466-5071. 
 

 

 

https://d.docs.live.net/510e20f9b662fe48/Fair%20Coordinator/Superintendents/Superintendent%20Application.pdf
mailto:info@gcffy.org

